
•>

DEF/FID/2#25

CONFIDENTIAL.

1924.C.S.

192

Previous Paper.

No.

SUBJECT.

MINUTES.





Inside Minute Paper.

C.S.O. No.

Sheet No.



I



Head. Quarters.
Falkland. Island. Defence Force.

November 4th. 1924.

The Hon. The Colonial Secretary,
I have the honour to submit for

the consideration of H.E. The Commander in Chief,
names of men who I recommend for promotion in
the Falkland Island Defence Force.

I have the honour,
to be Sir,

yours obediently,

Officer Commanding F.I.D.F



Head. Quarters.
Falkland Island Defence Force.

November 4th. 1934.

Names of members of the Defence Force recommended
for promotion.

Cpl. H. Newing to I>e promoted tc) Sergt.
Cpl. W. Etheridge • • • Sergt.

Lc. Cpl. T. Hardy • • • Sergt.
Pte. G.R.L.Brown Cpl.
Pte. W.Summers Cpl.
Pte. E.J.Gleadell Cpl.
Pte. C.G.Allan Lc. Cpl.
Pte. E.Mc.Atasney Cpl. Lewis Gun.
Pte. S.Summers Cpl. Signal Sect
Pte. A.E.Smith EC.Cpl.Band Sect.

Officer Commanding. F.I.D.F



Head Quarters.
Falkland Island Defence Force

I4th.November 1924

The Hon.Colonial Secretary,
I have the honour to inform you that following
the announcement of Promotions in the F.I.D.F.
certain members of the Force have made it known
to me, that they are dissatisfied with the
appointments.

Pts, W,Summers, E.Mc.Atasney, C.g.Allan have
refused the rank given them. I have asked these
men to reconsider but they refuse to do so.

I am sorry that this has happened and ask that
you will kindly advise me what to do in the
matter.

I am Sir
yours obediently

Officer Commanding F.I.D.F


